
PALM APRIL NEWSLETTER 

Ms. Shannon and Ms. Norma 

 Hello Palm Room Families! We are getting ready to wrap up our amazing school year! 

Here is an overview of what we will be covering in April.  

 In ELA, we will continue focusing on specific standards to enhance proficiency and get 

ready for the Progress Monitoring test. In Writing, we will be learning how to write a book 

report.  

 In Mathematics, we will be reviewing for proficiency and preparing for the progress 

monitoring assessments.   

 In the Science area, we will be learning about Environment Changes and types of rocks. 

We will also be doing a biomes project. 

  In Social Studies, we will be learning about the Civil War and working on biomes 

projects.  

Important Dates: 

May 2nd-  Mother’s Day Arts and Crafts 

May 15th-  5th grade Grad Trip (Universal Studios) 

May 23rd - Father’s Day BBQ 

May 29th - 30th Achievement Day and Graduation 

June 3rd - Last day of School 

Reminders:  

• Homework is due every Friday unless otherwise instructed, with Homework chart 

SIGNED BY PARENT. 

• Iready 30 minutes a day: M/W reading, T/Th math 

• Read 30 minutes a day. 

• PE and Art are Mondays and Fridays 

• Send reusable water bottles and healthy snacks daily. 

Please complete iready homework daily. It is imperative for the education of your child.  

 



                               

 

Ms. Shannon- 

sltait@sbmontessoricharter.com 

Ms. Norma- 

nrangel@sbmontessoricharter.com   
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